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Dear Hammond
Decision on your request made under the Official Information Act 1982

Thank you for your request of 30 March 2017 requesting the following information under the Official
Information Act 1982:

(1) The names of everyone or every company who has "streamlined" access to the motor vehicle
register and can access information on people who have advised the registrar that they do not
want their name and address disclosed.

(2) How many times each of the users from (1) has accessed the register, including the number of
times they accessed (a) non-opted out drivers, (b) successfully accessed opted-out drivers, and (c)
the number of times requests made for opted-out drivers were denied.

This letter is to advise you that the Transport Agency has made a decision on your request, and will be
releasing your requested information to you on or before 26 May 2017.

If you would like to discuss this letter with the Transport Agency, please contact the Official
Correspondence Unit by email to Official.Correspondence@nzta.govt.nz

Yours sincerely

Official Correspondence Unit



